
Dear editor,  

   The data in the present manuscript has been analyzed and double checked by the authors Yan 

Gao PhD. & MD. . Dr. Gao worked for the Suzhou Center for Disease Control and Prevention as a 

statistic analyst since 2012. Her works have been published over 5 peer-reviewed journal articles. 

Another one of the authors Ming Xu PhD. & MD. has double checked the corresponding data 

analysis for this article, whose works has been published more than 20 SCI articles. The analytical 

abilities of both Dr. Gao and Dr. Xu are completely sufficient to accomplish this GWAS study.  

 

If you have any question to our study, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Ming Xu, PhD. & MD.  
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